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| am writing to you to request that you remove all reference to Firs Farm Wetlands from
Policy SP CL4.

This is an incredible space which brings so much to the local community. Since it's
creation, it has been a place of peace, serenity and joy, especially to many thousands of
local residents during several lockdowns. Without this space, many people would have
suffered greatly with their mental health and wellbeing and this site must not be
destroyed by Enfield Council's plans to build a crematorium in such a completely
unsuitable place.

Myself and my family visit this site almost daily, as we walk our dog there. Every month
the site just gets more incredible, with all the hard work carried out by the many
volunteers who help there. Myself and my family were involved in the planting of trees
there some years ago, along with planting in the ponds and have seen how well everything
has grown. It would be a complete insult to all the many 100s of people who have worked
so hard to make this such a wonderful space.

There are also many schools in the local area that would be affected by even more
pollution if a crematorium is authorised to be built. No parent would want their child to
attend a school which is next door to a crematorium.



